From: Russ Blackburn

To: Jessica Heinz

Cc: MaryAnn Verillo; Teresa Lamar-Sarno; Sally Walsh; James Stokes
Subject: FW: River Place Comprehensive Plan 2nd Reading

Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 10:10:42 AM

Jessica,

Please add the request to table (8. A) River Place comprehensive plan amendment, to the agenda
item attachments. Also, please notify the Mayor and City Council of the request to table.

Thank you,
Russ

From: Teresa Lamar-Sarno <tsarno@cityofpsl.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 10:06 AM

To: Russ Blackburn <rblackburn@cityofpsl.com>

Subject: FW: River Place Comprehensive Plan 2nd Reading

Sincerely,

Teresa Lamar-Sarno, AICP
Deputy City Manager

City of Port St. Lucie
Phone: 772-873-6379
Work Cell: 772-807-0201
121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd.
Port St. Lucie, FL 34984

Let us know how we are doing. Please take a short survey:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PZsurv

From: Michael Houston <mhouston@hjadstudio.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 10:01 AM

To: Teresa Lamar-Sarno <tsarno@cityofpsl.com>; Stephen Mayer <smayer@cityofpsl.com>
Cc: 'ldobbins@deanmead.com' <ldobbins@deanmead.com>; Alejandro Zurita
<azurita@puglieseco.com>

Subject: River Place Comprehensive Plan 2nd Reading

Dear Teresa,

2nd

Please accept this email as our formal request to table the reading of the River Place Parcel N
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Land Use amendment, City project number P21-025. We are making this request to allow time to
address concerns raised by members of the community and the council, and as such, we are not
requesting a specific date for the rescheduled second reading.

Thank you,
Michael Houston



